
 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC SEEKING DENTAL CARE/TREATMENT 

 

In the event that your own Dental Practice is closed for routine treatment and only seeing 
Emergencies, please call or email your practice in the first instance if you need urgent dental care.  

Please check the dental surgery website for details also. 

The majority of dental practices if they are only open to emergencies will call you back and will in the 
first instance talk to you over the phone to ascertain the problem.  Dental practices are anxious to 
adhere to social distancing guidelines as much as possible.   

Please DO NOT PRESENT to either a Dental Hospital or indeed a General Hospital, where possible, 
without first haven spoken to your local general dentist. 

Please be assured the health and safety of patients, their dental teams and themselves is 
paramount and therefore many dentists are now offering emergency advice and restricted 
emergency care. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 


